
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE | March 29, 2022 | NASDAQ:PLL

PIEDMONT LITHIUM TO PRESENT AT NWR NEAR TERM 
PRODUCERS CONFERENCE

Piedmont Lithium Limited (NASDAQ:PLL) (Piedmont or Company) is pleased to announce that President & CEO Keitt Phillips 
will deliver an investor presentation at the NWR Near Term Producers Conference to be held on Tuesday, 29 March 2022 
(Wednesday, 30 March 2022 AEDT).

Presentation time: 7:50 p.m. EST Tuesday, 29 March 2022 / 10:50 a.m. AEDT Wednesday, 30 March 2022

Investors and interested parties can register for the presentation via the  following link: https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN 
L kAeXinTA2rDy7tNSagWghttps://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/reaister/WN L kAeXinTA2rDy7tNSaaWa

Investors are invited to submit questions prior to the event to nathan.ryan@nwrcommunications.com.au
nathan.ryan@nwrcommunications.com.au

https://nwrresourcesconf.webflow.io

For further information, contact:

Keith Phillips  President & CEO  T: +1 
973 809 0505  E: kphillips@piedmontlithium.com

kphillips@piedmontlithium.com

mailto:jkoslow@piedmontlithium.com

